
 

 

21 June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

MRC Sixth Form Transition Days 2023: 27-28 June 

We are delighted to offer your son or daughter a conditional place at Midhurst Rother College Sixth 
Form.  We are pleased to invite our eligible Year 11 students into College, following their final GCSE 
exams, to experience Sixth Form life.  Over the course of two days, the 27 and 28 June, students will 
have the opportunity to sit lessons in their chosen options. 

Students will find out about the requirements for their subjects, get some experience of Level 3  

(A Level and BTEC) study, and gain an insight into the topics they will be studying in Sixth Form.  

Transition work will also be set for completion over the summer in preparation for Level 3 study.  These 

days will also give them a chance to meet their teachers for next year. 

We would like to see all eligible, current Year 11 students on the 27 and 28 June – they will be expected 

to arrive at College at normal time, 8.30am, and go to the Sixth Form Common Room.  Students will 

be permitted to wear their own clothes, in preparation for Sixth Form, which should be suitable for a 

study environment.  In the Common Room, students will be advised where to go and what to expect 

on their first day.  Students will have full access to the Sixth Form facilities and will also be permitted 

to leave the site if they wish. 

Following these transition days, your son or daughter will receive a ‘conditional offer’ letter.  This will 

summarise which subjects they have chosen for Sixth Form and the grade entry requirements they 

need to meet.  This is a reminder that entry to Sixth Form is conditional upon receiving 5 GCSE grades 

at Level 4 or above, including at least one of English Language or Mathematics.  Further entry 

requirements must be met for specific subjects. 

If your son or daughter will be attending the Sixth Form Transition Days, please fill out the form via the 

link https://forms.office.com/e/WwvkqW9eEf  If they are planning on coming to MRC Sixth Form, but 

are unable to attend the transition days, there is an option to fill out on the form.  If your son or 

daughter is attending another institution, there is an option on the form to be filled out.  Please contact 

us directly using sixthform@mrc-academy.org should you have any queries regarding the transition 

days or Sixth Form in general. 

If your son or daughter is planning on attending a different institution for Level 3 study, we wish them 

all the best for the future, and they should expect transition or induction materials shortly to prepare 

them for their future journey. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Roger Burton    James Valente    Lisa Shadbolt 
Assistant Principal Key Stage 5  Deputy Director of Key Stage 5  Sixth Form Manager 
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